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Hon. Chair Burdick, Rules Committee Members: 
 
I urge you to vote no on SB 1512, referring the question of 
Oregon's participation in National Popular Vote to the voters. 
While I support National Popular Vote, the referral will be 
expensive and, with loads of outside money, may kill the idea 
completely as those of us Oregonians who support it will not be 
able to compete with that kind of money. 
 
The right vehicle for National Popular Vote is HB 2927. Please 
have the courage to support that important bill, which is one 
important step in reviving our democracy at such a critical time. 
Thank you. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Judith Armatta 
Attorney at Law 
7903 SE Salmon St. 
Portland, OR 97215 
 
 


